
 
Consideration of CIRM Interim Guidelines on Human 

Embryonic Stem Cell Research 
 

The California Institute for Regenerative Medicine will be holding a public 
session to receive oral and written public comment on draft CIRM Guidelines for 

human embryonic stem cell research.  These guidelines, based on the National 
Academy of Sciences' Guidelines for Human Embryonic Stem Cell Research, have 

been adapted in accordance with the California Stem Cell Research and Cures 
Act. The Independent Citizens' Oversight Committee, the governing body of the 

CIRM, is considering adopting these guidelines as its interim standards 
applicable to research funded by the California Institute for Regenerative 

Medicine. This public session is part of a preliminary drafting period during 
which the CIRM will consider modifications to the CIRM Interim Guidelines 

based on public comment received. The ICOC will adopt permanent standards 
pursuant to the California Administrative Procedure Act. 

 
August 31st, 2005  

Los Angeles Public Library 
630 W. 5th Street 
Meeting Room A 

Los Angeles, CA 90071 
10AM-2PM 

 
If you are unable to attend this working session in person, 

please feel to send your written comments to 
Guidelines@cirm.ca.gov 

 
The CIRM Guidelines are currently directly based on the National Academy of Sciences’ Guidelines for 

Human Embryonic Stem Cell Research. To access the NAS Guidelines for review, please go to 
http://www.nap.edu/openbook/0309096537/html/.  For a complete list of the NAS committee’s 

recommendations, please go to: http://www.nap.edu/books/0309096537/html/123.html 
 

The California Institute for Regenerative Medicine, its Independent Citizen’s Oversight 
Committee, and its Working Groups, comply with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) by 
ensuring that the meeting facilities are accessible to persons with disabilities, and providing that 
this notice and information given to the Members of the Committee is available to the public in 

appropriate alternative formats when requested.  If you need further assistance, including 
disability-related modifications or accommodations, you may contact Kate Shreve at the 

California Institute for Regenerative Medicine at 510-450-2418 no later than the day prior to the 
meeting, or by Telecommunication Device for the Deaf (TDD) services at 916-324-6547.  

http://www.nap.edu/openbook/0309096537/html/

